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BETHALTO - Bethalto Police Department responded to a serious rollover crash on I-
255 right before the Bethalto exit Sunday morning.

Bethalto Police Chief Mike Dixon said the Bethalto Police and Fire Department 
responded to the crash.



One of the subjects involved in the one-vehicle crash was airlifted from the scene. Chief 
Dixon said Illinois State Police is handling the investigation and will release any further 
information.

More to come.


